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Internal Circular: 66/2021 -

Director,
PGH Badulla.

15t June, 2021

All Staff,
PGH Badulla.

DEDICATING WARD 24 FOR COVID PATIENTS

From 15% June 2021 onwards ward 24 will be named as COVID unit. It consists of A, B & C sub

units.

As all the other wards it will maintain its individual statistics from here onwards maintaining
admission book, death register, transfer in & out etc.

Please be good enough to adhere above guideline till future Review.

Thank you.
A/ . Dr. Unu! Karunaratne
......................... MBBS'.MS.c (Med 4 dmin). MD(Med.Admin)
S s _ Director :
Sirector, ©GH Badulla Provincial General Hopital
Badulla.
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